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ROZ-TOX 

CLEAR LIQUID 

WOOD-ROPE-FABRIC 

PRESERVATIVE

CONTAINS ZINC NAPHTHENATE

NET 4 LITRE

DANGER

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE:

ZINC FROM ZINC NAPHTHENATE 2% 

REGISTRATION NO. 7670 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Frank T. Ross & Sons Ltd.
P.O. Box 248

West Hill, Ontario M1E 4R5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: For exterior use. ROZ-TOX Preservative is a
highly effective, ready-to-use solution that protects wood, rope
or fabric against rot, mildew and termites. Use above ground
only. ROZ-TOX Preservative will not bleed through if painted
over.   This product also increases the life of your wood.

PENETRATING & PERMANENT: Will not evaporate or wash out. 

ECONOMICAL: Four litres treats 8-36 m2 of wood, or 8-16 m2 of
240g duck, or 16-28 kg of rope. 

USE EXACTLY AS RECEIVED: When treating wood, make sure surface is 
clean and dry. Remove all paint, varnish, wax or any other
coating that may impede penetration. No thinning is necessary. 



APPLY BY BRUSH, SPRAY OR DIP: Apply as much solution as will 
readily soak up. The effectiveness of the preservative is   
determined by the penetration, so apply liberally.  One coat is 
usually sufficient, but two coats are desirable if rotting 
conditions are severe. Wait six hours before applying a second 
coat. Allow 48 hours to dry before painting. 

DIP METHOD: Immerse wood completely for 3-10 minutes per 2 cm of 
thickness. Dressed lumber: Dip 15-30 minutes per 2 cm of
thickness.  Treat ends thoroughly. 

ON ROPE: Dip in solution for at least 1 minute, or longer
depending on the diameter of the rope.  Allow 12 hours for drying
before using. 

ON FABRIC: Dip in solution or saturate with a swab, sponge or 
brush. Drain and allow to dry before using. 

CAUTION: Do not use on rubber-lined fabrics. 

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of children. Avoid contact with
skin and eyes. Use in a well-ventilated place. Wear suitable mask
and protective clothing when applying by spray. After using, wash 
thoroughly before eating or smoking. Keep food and animals away 
from treated timbers. Toxic if swallowed. May irritate the skin. 
Poisonous to plants. 

TOXICOLOGY: Contains petroleum distillate and zinc naphthenate. 

FIRST AID: If swallowed, do not induce vomiting. Call physician 
immediately. If patient is unconscious, give him air. 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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